
 
 

 
  7 October 2022 

 
 
Huhana Lyndon  
Te Raukura (CEO) 

Te Poari o Ngatiwai  

By email: raukura@ngatiwai.iwi.nz 
 
 

 
Kei te tumu herenga waka. 

E rere atu ana ngā mihi manahau ki a koe, te hoa hautū o tō tātou waka a Pūhoro. 
Mei kore ake koe hei tautoko i a mātou, me tō tātou nei kaupapa. 

E kore nei te puna o mihi e mimiti, e ngaro. 

E te Minita, tēnā koe. 
 
On behalf of the Pūhoro STEMM Academy, we respectfully request your audience to attend the 
announcement of Pūhoro’s expansion into Te Tai Tokerau, our achievements to date, the 
challenges we have faced within the education system, and to update you about our future 
aspirations.    

 
WHEN: Friday, 21 October 2022  

 

Formalities: 3pm – 4.30pm  

 

School Information Session: 4.30pm - 5pm  

 

WHERE: Terenga Paraoa Marae, 10 Porowini Avenue, Morningside, Whangārei   

 

We encourage you to speak freely and frankly on key issues within your portfolio areas that you 
believe will be of relevance to our rangatahi, schools and Māori. 

 

To assist, we will provide you in advance of the meeting, three key questions you could answer on 
the day.   

 
We look forward to welcoming you to Terenga Paraoa Marae, 10 Porowini Avenue, Morningside, 

Whangārei on Friday 21 October 2022 at 3.00pm.    

 

Please RSVP to natalie@puhoro.org.nz by Monday 16 October 2022. 

 

Kia tau te ia o te mauri ki a koutou, otirā ki a tātau. 

 

 

 

Naomi Manu 

Manahautū  

Pūhoro Charitable Trust 

mailto:natalie@puhoro.org.nz

